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Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Material Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sirs,

I have reviewed our current license through Admendment
#5 dated December 1, 1981, [t accurately represents
our current and anticipated program with the exception
of the name of the individual who directly supervises
the use of the material.

In the application for Byproduct Material license
submitted September 29, 1981, Tom E. Richardson was
listed as the person supervising the use of the material.
He is no longer working at this plant.

I submit my name in his place My training and experience
are as follows.

Attended a radiation safetv school conducted bv
Ohmart Corporation.

Have been responsible for supervision of present
equipment and of sai=ty training of people in plant
under the direction of Tom Richardson for the past
five yecars

You can contact me at (319) 399-4075 for any questions
regarding this request for license renewal.

Enclosed is a check for $110.00 covering the renewal fee.
Sincerely,
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